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This communication does not pertain to a COVID-19 vaccination. Catholic schools in the 

Archdiocese of New York do not require a COVID-19 vaccine. 
 

Dear Catholic School Families, 

 

As we begin the summer, a very important item to remember in preparation for the new school year is 

your child’s state-required childhood immunizations. 

 

In accordance with New York State law and your school’s local handbook, all students must be 

immunized in compliance with the most updated New York State Immunization Chart.  Principals are 

aware of the requirements and have been directed to ensure their families comply.  

 

We recognize that access to medical care was challenging during the COVID crisis. To that end, we are 

strongly encouraging all families to visit their primary care provider or local health clinic in July 

or as soon as possible to ensure they are up to date with their required immunizations and the school 

health form that are linked below.  

 

New York State Immunization Chart 
 

New York City Health Form 
 

New York State School Health Form 
 

Please note that students in schools in New York City under the age of 6, are required by the NYC 

Health Department to receive a Flu Shot by Dec 31st. 

 

Making an early appointment will save you time and prevent your child from being excluded from 

school as required by State Law due to non-compliance with state immunization laws. We are grateful 

for your attention to these very important requirements. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Office of the Superintendent of Schools 

https://www.health.ny.gov/publications/2370.pdf
https://www.schools.nyc.gov/docs/default-source/default-document-library/ch205-child-adolescent-health-examination-form-english
http://www.p12.nysed.gov/sss/documents/health-exam-form.pdf

